
Conclusions and Recommendations

The conclusions and recommendations of the Committee and the paragraphs in the report
to which they refer are set out below.

1. The Committee concludes that there are sound logistic and economic reasons for
the consolidation of the CSIRO Construction Building and Engineering facilities
in the Southern Precinct of Riverside Corporate Park, North Ryde. (paragraph
30)

2. The Committee is satisfied that the CSIRO's development proposals take
appropriate account of the environment and that the various conservation
measures outlined to the Committee will minimise adverse environmental
impacts. (paragraph 79)

3. The Committee recommends that the CSIRO allocate sufficient resources to the
supervision of development works and management of the environmental aspects
of the project to ensure effective and thorough implementation of promised
conservation measures. (paragraph 80)

4. The Committee recommends that the CSIRO investigate alternative paving
materials to reduce run-off at the proposed development site and incorporate
results of this research into the comprehensive environmental management plan
for this project. (paragraph 85)

5. The Committee recommends that the CSIRO ensure that local resident
groups have the opportunity to contribute to and/or comment on the
comprehensive environmental management plan currently being prepared
for this project. (paragraph 90)

6. The Committee recommends the construction of the CSIRO Division of Building
Construction and Engineering Development Works at Riverside Corporate Park,
North Ryde, NSW, at a cost of $10 million at June 1999 prices.(paragraph 91)
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